
From: Mary Bullard <Mary.Bullard@foxcarolina.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/29/2016 5:01:23 PM
Subject: RE: Update from Gov. Haley's office

Thank you!
 
 
Mary Bullard
Assistant News Director
 
864-631-4159

 

From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 5:01 PM
 
To: Mary Bullard <Mary.Bullard@foxcarolina.com>
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Update from Gov. Haley's office
 
Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, "The governor is keeping all of those impacted in her prayers and 
asks everyone in South Carolina to do the same. She will continue to communicate with Jacob's family and the 
families of those two who were released throughout the weekend."

ON BACKGROUND: The governor rearranged her afternoon schedule to travel to the Upstate in the wake of the 
shooting.  She visited with the family of Jacob - for an extended amount of time - on Wednesday night.  She called the 
mother of the other student who was released from the hospital. And she called  Ms. Hollingsworth who was injured. 
The governor provided all three families with her mobile phone number.
 
This electronic message, including any attachments, may contain proprietary, confidential or 
privileged information for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). You are hereby notified that any 
unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of this message is prohibited. If you have 
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete it.
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